00002

18 Color

EDINBURGH AND SOUTH-EAST SCOTLAND REGIONAL BLOOD TRANSFUSION SERVICE

Director: Dr. J. D. Cash
Deputy Director: Dr. L. D. Cash



REGIONAL CENTRE ROYAL INFIRMARY EDINBURGH EH3 9HB

Telephones
Department: 031-1
Director: 031-
Telex 72163

JDC/MAC

Mr. J. Watt,
Director,
Protein Fractionation Centre,
Ellens Glen Road,
Liberton,
Edinburgh.

Dear John,

Hepatitis Surveillance Survey in Haemophilia

Feb	out Seetlah TD & Harry Timber	., D
	PROTESN FRACTIONATION CENTRE	200
	Received: 1 3 JAN 1976	 12

11th Janaury 1978

Return to Action taken

You will recall that on the occasion of the last Ha mophilia and Transfusion Directors' meeting Dr. John Craske from Manchester explained to us that he wished to extend his prospective survey of hepatitis in haemophiliacs by including patients receiving Scottish factor VIII concentrates.

I write to let you know that as of January 1st 1978, Dr. Sheena Parker in this department has been asked to follow up all reported cases from Scotland. We believe this will remove much of the paper work burden from you and your colleagues, and that such an arrangement will satisfy Dr. Craske.

As all cases are initially reported to the Protein Fractionation Cente, Dr. Parker will obtain information directly from Mr. Watt and his colleagues, or Regional Transfusion Directors in the case of hepatitis developing in the occasional patient receiving cryoprecipitate, exclusively.

Kindest regards,

Yours sincerely,

John D. Cash.

c. Dr. Bell Mr. Roberts

Individual letters have also been sent to all Scottish Haemophilia Directors.